
I am a life long resident of Oregon and am sickened at the current and recent past state of affairs.  Our 
state has become so mismanaged by liberal politicians it’s hardly recognizable. The rural residents of 
Central and Eastern Oregon are incensed by the inability to have our voices heard and our votes counted 
over the liberal monarchy of Portland and the Willamette Valley.  FAIR REDISTRICTING would help solve 
the partisan discrimination by the Left. 
 
Another huge equitable impact towards fairness in Oregon would be the abolishment of Voting by Mail!  
It has become exceedingly apparent, it’s not whom a citizen votes for…it’s WHO COUNTS THE BALLOTS!! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Daisy M. Lydy, BSN, MSN, RN (Retired) 
An Oregon Patriot, Senate District 27, House District 53 

 


